
 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL 
 
Dear Parents & Students, 
Warm greetings from Vidyavardhini’s College of Engineering and 
Technology. 
  

         We are glad to announce that, in accordance with guidelines 
issued by the University of Mumbai, we shall start orientation 
program and  commence online sessions for  SE,TE and BE 
students from 7th August 2020. 
         We are hopeful that situation will be normal and we will be 
able start normal academic processes in the institute soon. Till 
then we will have to engage students through online teaching 
mode. 
         Details about the schedule of online teaching shall be 
shared  soon. 
         In today’s situation we are in touch with the companies. We 
are committed to  provide placements. 
         We know that some parents might be going through difficult 
times due to lockdown. 
         Financial aspects are also important. We seek your kind 
cooperation in this regard. 

         We appeal to you to take proper precautions and stay safe. 
  
  
Principal 

 


